

HODGSON RUSS PREPAREDNESS FOR THE CORONAVIRUS

Hodgson Russ's offices, lawyers and staff have moved to full remote operations, effective March 23, 2020. Our attorneys are available 24/7 through email, phone, and videoconferencing to address any of your legal and business needs—that is our promise to you as we navigate through this challenging time.

Here are some of the ways we can ensure the seamless delivery of our legal services to you:

- Use email and direct phone numbers available on our website here to contact our attorneys. All our attorneys have forwarded their office phones to their cell or home phones.
- Our attorneys can accommodate all meeting requests using phone, video conferencing or webinar technology. Our attorneys will also be able to access any conferencing technology your organization utilizes.
- We use virtual tools like Legal Anywhere Collaborator© Work Rooms in order to help you keep your business moving forward in a secure environment.
- Hodgson Russ remains on top of all developments that affect our clients. Please check our **Coronavirus Resource Center** to view the alerts we have published on topics related to the pandemic.

Our professional obligations to and the well-being of our clients, colleagues and community stakeholders are the focus of all our efforts.

For more information on how we are prepared to help you, please contact any attorney at our firm.

Rick Kennedy Managing Partner

Mark Klein Chairman

